
 

5th July 2021 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As I'm sure you're aware, we received a monitoring visit from OFSTED on June 9th 

2021. Their report has now been published and I am delighted to be able to share it 

with you. They identified that 'leaders and those responsible for governance are 

taking effective action in order for the school to become a good school.' 

 

Specific strengths that were identified include: 

-The high priority that is placed on teaching pupils to read 

-The swift progress that has been made to improve our curriculum 

-Pupils' behaviour has improved and additional support is in place for those who 

need it 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs E Thornhill 

Acting Head of School 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


